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Oregon voters already rejected Ranked Choice Voting.  This bill is a violation of the 

public trust.  As a citizen and a voter, this bill makes me angry.  How dare the 

politicians of this state, ostensibly elected to represent the will of the people, so 

blatantly overrule the will of the people by this action?!  I suppose if you can't win 

elections on the merits of your policies, you will just erode the fairness of elections 

through sophistries like ranked choice voting.  You have our attention, Democrats of 

Salem.  Will you honor the will of the people, or further entrench your dishonest 

tyranny?  


